UMBC-Mt. Hebron High School Partnership
Volunteer Application

Thank you for your interest in volunteering to help with this new mentoring/tutoring partnership.  This partnership is designed to provide guest speakers and tutors from UMBC for students at Mt. Hebron that are from populations underrepresented in AP courses, colleges, and STEM fields.  Our hope is that with modeling, encouragement and tutoring, we can work toward closing the achievement gap at Mt. Hebron High School.

Please fill out this form and submit it by February 8th to Kim Feldman at kfeldman@umbc.edu.

Name:
Birth date:
Phone Number:
Email:
Major:			 Minor: 
High School/Hometown:
Languages Spoken:
Check One:  	____Undergraduate 		_____Graduate
Can you provide your own transportation?	_____ Yes		_____No

I am interested in (check all that apply): 
 ___ Guest Speaking at an after school meeting for Alpha Achievers or Delta Scholars
[bookmark: _GoBack] ___ SAT Tutoring on Saturdays starting March 12 9:00am-12:00pm

Please write a brief statement explaining why you would do well in the above role(s) including what topics you would be interested in talking about and what subjects you feel comfortable tutoring:


